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CIRCULAR 

In our ongoing efforts to ensure a safe and secure environment for all our students, 

especially our female students, we kindly request your cooperation in the following 

matter: 

 

 It is requested to designate at least one faculty member who will be present 

inside the classrooms during break hours and lunch hours in each department.  

 

 This measure is intended to provide an added layer of security and supervision, 

ensuring the safety and well-being of our girl students during these times. 

 
 

 Please ensure that this responsibility is rotated among the faculty members to 

ensure fairness and consistency.  

 

Your prompt action and diligent adherence to this directive will greatly contribute to 

maintaining a safe and supportive environment within our institution. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website  

3. The File. 


